
Life and Work – January 14, 2024 
 

 
We accept the following donation to the Cemetery Fund: 
* In loving memory of Husband Bas Jamieson from Lorna 
 
2024 Church Envelopes:  Your 2024 church envelopes are available to be picked up at the 
church during office hours or Sunday morning during service.  You will notice that your 
envelope number might not be the same as last year and that is due to trying to condense 
the number of boxes that we have to purchase. 

 

The Mens Club will meet on Wednesday January 17. Lunch to be served at 1:00 pm. New 
members always welcome. 
 
Pub Theology: Thursday, January 18 at 7:00 pm, it's time for Pub Theology at the 
Guv'nor Pub. Come for a time of conversation about faith, spirituality and life's big 
questions.  All are welcome! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 


